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Legal Alert: DHCR Issues Good Cause Eviction Law Required Notice 
 

May 3, 2024 

 
As we previously advised, on April 20, 2024, Governor Hochul signed the Good Cause Eviction (GCE) Law 
into effect. Pursuant to this Law, the Division of Housing and Community Renewal (DHCR) is required to 
publish, no later than August 1st,   
 
(i) the fair market rent and 245% of the fair market rent for each unit type as published by the US Department 
of Housing and Urban Development for each county in NYS; and 
(ii) the consumer price index (CPI) as published by the US Bureau of Labor Statistics for the region in which 
the housing accommodation is located. 

  
The CPI effective as of May 1, 2024 for NYC is 3.82%. 
 
This Required Notice is available here.   

  
We will continue to update you as additional information with respect to the GCE Law becomes available. 

 

https://bepx4zdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RyXbnkxc8DilqLpmtJxdoZ4yYyWzlVg-VvRuHFOs6uEZg8TZwhe8IWbWHSbeAIqa_-4wL2RYAjMbneI4O37kV7-eAEsXtV-OXru2-1V6J-cgfO00uPnvOfYnCfIiqTI4r9vfUqcMxSlzB7w7SUg4gJASdEeFCY5DFUNdsFWA3HvercjVqyApks2mim3ZEYzge_3gv4CqIRhQ2mAouYZl_h9t0wQfVsjE7gT12KdJlMc=&c=_TiOzMWPggu5BPteoANdXaA6DhpqBVBfje5m2VAwx09Xf4Lc5XgMLA==&ch=o32YM-GQ6tMx5M9AWpivnfTAX29phDK3G15e6UqkOE9KGBPJVfbBxw==

